

News Bulletin | Bulletin d'informations

www.BordenRodAndGun.com

08 Sept | sept 2017

Good day fellow hunters of the BBRGC,

Deer Hunting on Base -- Sign up right now!

It is that time of the year again, where your hunting director and his assistant are working to book the hunting the season for hunters of the BBRGC for CFB Borden.

Fill out the form under "BBRGC Deer Hunter Information 2017" on the Forms page of this website. Ensure your information is entered correctly, and forward the form to the Hunting Director at Michael.McPhee@forces.gc.ca. (NOT to his old gmail account.)

If you don't have access to excel, use the alternative pdf version and send it instead. (But the excel version makes it easier for him.)

EVEN IF YOU HAVE ALREADY SUBMITTED INFORMATION, FILL OUT THIS FORM!

This is happening very late in the year. Do not delay or you may miss out.

Mike McPhee Hunting Director michael.mcphee@forces.gc.ca

http://www.bordenrodandgun.com